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Public Hearing
Abandon unused portion of Old Craft Rd.


The Town of Pink Hill held a public hearing on Tuesday, June 11, 2013 at 6:55 p.m. in the town hall board room. Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Donald King and Marion Mitchell, Town Attorney George Jenkins, Police Chief Joey Thigpen and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell.

There was no one present from the public.

Mayor Sykes welcomed everyone and opened the public hearing.  Mayor Sykes said the purpose for the public hearing is to allow citizens to have input on the town abandoning the unused portion of Old Craft Rd.  Mayor Sykes stated that since no one from the public is here to comment, she declared this public hearing closed.
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